From: DoNot Reply <DoNot.Reply@aemc.gov.au>
Sent: Thursday, 16 September 2021 12:42 PM

To: Submissions <Submissions@aemc.gov.au>
Subject: Submission Received

The below submission has been lodged and confirmed on the AEMC Web site.

Submission Type: Rule Change

Reference: Integrating energy storage systems into the NEM
Organisation: Windlab

First Name: David

Last Name: Osmond

Email: david.osmond@windlab.com

Phone Number: _

Comments: Windlab welcomes the opportunity to provide feedback on the Australian Energy
Market Commission (AEMC)’s draft Determination on Integrating energy storage systems into the
NEM (ERC0280) published on 15 July 2021 in response to a rule change request from the Australian
Energy Market Operator (AEMO).

Windlab is generally supportive of the changes proposed in the draft Determination, particularly the
new participant category, the IRP.

Windlab has strong concerns with the proposed treatment of Transmission use of System (TuoS)
charges.

Windlab is a member of The Clean Energy Investor Group (CEIG), and endorse their response to this
draft determination.

URL: https://www.aemc.gov.au/admin/structure/contact/messages/10260




